

COUNCIL

Premium Produce, People and Promise

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER Philip Berting

MAYOR Philip C Bougoure

> 19 Fry Street PO Box 21 Tara Qid 4421

Phone: 07 4665 3133 Facsimile: 07 4665 3460

Emzil: enquiry@tara.qld.gov.au Website: www.tara.qld.gov.au MM:mm File Ref: 14/4/4

19th July 2007

Mr. Barry Taylor Greensafe PTY LTD PO Box 104 WATERFORD QLD 4133

Dear Mr. Taylor

RE: ENDORSEMENT OF PRODUCT - GREENSAFE CANOPY

On behalf of the Tara Shire Council, I wish to thank Greensafe PTY LTD for the outstanding quality of their product and the professionalism shown by the staff during the installation of the Tara Pool shade structure.

The retractable shade canopy placed over the public pool has proven to be extremely successful, with patrons able to utilise the pool safely even during the extremities of the summer days, ensuring their visit is both enjoyable and encouraging them to return.

Younger and older community members have spoken of their admiration for the shade cover, with the local schools and the Tara Swimming Club applauding Council's decision to contract the services of Greensafe PTY LTD.

Tara Shire Council thanks Greensafe PTY LTD and would happily endorse this product. Should you require any additional information in relation to this matter please contact Carollee Murphy on 4665 3133.

Yours faithfully

Phil Berting

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

ALL CORRESPONDENCE
MUST BE ADDRESSED TO
THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE
OFFICER